
  

   

 

17 July 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

End of Term Arrangements:  Wednesday 19 July 2017 

I am writing to inform you that School will end at approximately 12.05pm on Wednesday 19 July 
2017. 

No pupils will be released from School before 12.05pm.  However, any pupil who wishes to remain 
at School for a time after 12.05pm should report to Mrs Taylor or Mrs Jenner in the appropriate 
School Office. 

Pupils return to School in September as follows:  
 
Monday 4 September 2017 Year 12 (am at BWS for all – pm at SWGS if lessons 

there ) 

Year 13 (pm only with option queries) 

Tuesday 5 September 2017  Year 7 (all day) 

Years 9 &10 (am only) 

Wednesday 6 September 2017  Whole School 

Please Note: 

Monday 18 September 2017 will be a Staff Training Day so the School will be closed for students. 

Yours sincerely 

 

G Lloyd 
Deputy Headmaster 
 

 

 


